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We would like to shine our neighborly spotlight on       

Mrs. Shirley Ealey

Mrs. Ealy has lived in the Northlake Community for the last 35 years.

She has served as President, Vice President, and Secretary of Northlake’s Homeowners Association 

throughout the years. 

She has also assisted with organizing many community block parties in our community. 

She is currently serving on the Social and Communications Committees. Mrs. Ealy has continuously 

served our community because she is motivated by the care and concern that the community shows      

towards each other. 

Mrs. Ealy loves to spend her free time reading and she is a BIG fan of our neighbor, Ms. Brenda Jackson. 

Mrs. Ealy also enjoys traveling and participating with her beloved sorority, Alpha Kappa Alpha (AKA). 

Additionally, she loves working with her church family at Second Missionary Baptist Church, which she 

has been a member of all her life.

Mrs. Ealy worked in tele-communication for 34 years. When she started her career, she worked for  

Southern Bell and by the time she retired, the company changed their name to Bell South. 

When asked what she would say to other residents in Northlake to compel them to volunteer, Mrs. Ealey 

replied, “Do  it  for the love of your community. Care about the people you live around because we are a 

family. Participating in activities within our community makes everything great when we all do our part 

and work together as a family.”
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